
From: Richard Hepner [e-mail address redacted]
 
Sent: Thursday, December 08, 2011 4:02 PM
 
To: SatelliteOffices
 
Subject: Suggestion: Satellite Office in Orange County, CA!
 

Good day:
 

I read an article which noted that the USPTO is considering locations for satellite 

offices. I would suggest that Orange County, California would be an excellent 

location. It would provide a West Coast location in a community that is very 

technology development oriented!
 

Hope to see you here soon.
 

Richard Hepner
 
HepnerLaw Legal Services
 
[phone redacted]
 
[e-mail address redacted]
 
Website: www . hepnerlaw . com 



